
 
 
 

 

 

 

House Budget Committee to Hold Hearing on 
The President’s Fiscal Year 2025 Budget Request 

with OMB Director Shalanda Young 
 
 

WASHINGTON, D.C. – On Thursday, March 21, House Budget 
Committee Chairman Jodey Arrington (R-TX) and members of the 
committee will hold a hearing entitled, “The President’s Fiscal Year 2025 
Budget Request.” 
 

The United States Office of Management and Budget Director Shalanda 
Young will appear before the committee to testify on the President’s 
requests.  

 

Thursday’s hearing will focus on administering congressional oversight of 
the proposed spending within President Biden’s Fiscal Year 2025 budget 
request.  
 

DATE: Thursday, March 21 
TIME: 10:00 AM 
LOCATION: 210 Cannon House Office Building 
WITNESS: Office of Management and Budget Director, Shalanda Young 
 

Members of the media planning to attend are requested to RSVP to 
HBCRCommunications@mail.house.gov 

• Click HERE to livestream the hearing. 
• Click HERE for the official hearing notice.  
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